
Grade 4 

Please Remember! 

Now that the weather is  
changing please make sure 
your child has indoor shoes 
so we can keep our classroom 
neat and tidy! 

Looking Ahead 

October 26th- Grandparents 
Day 
October 31st- Picture Day 

Looking Ahead 

Math- rounding to the  
nearest 1,000, ordering #,  
counting money 
Science-  
Spelling- List #5 
F2- Starting our “Character” 
unit.  

October 15-19 

Don’t Forget! 

This Saturday is our walk-a-thon/meet the  
teacher event. Please come dressed for the  
weather and ready to walk. Thank you for all 
the hard work that was put into raising pledges 
for this year. A final total will come home at a  
later date. 


